
 
 

 

 

4575                 Special Release                             09 March, 2023 

 

RE: SHUT DOWN ON ACADEMIC ACTIVITIES 

 

Consequent upon the postponement of the Gubernatorial and States Houses of 

Assembly elections by the Independent National Electoral Commission, the 

University community is hereby informed that virtual lectures for students will 

continue until Friday, 17 March, 2023. 

 

Physical classes will now resume on Monday, 20 March, 2023. 

 

Thank you. 
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